
 

 
 

Children and Young People’s Disability Register  

 

What is the Children & Young People’s Disability Register? 

The register is a database that holds information about children and young people with disabilities 

who live in Redcar and Cleveland. 

 

Why do we have a register and what is it used for? 

The Children’s Act 1989 requires us to keep a register. The register helps us to plan and develop 

services for children and young people with disabilities, it helps us to know who we have and where 

they are.  In addition to planning, the register also helps us to involve and inform families as well as 

keep in touch and share news and information. 

 

Why should I sign up to it? 

The register is used as a means for us to keep families updated with any new developments.  Once 

you have added your child to the register, you will receive information on the Redcar’s Short Breaks 

Service as well as other relevant information. 

 

How do register? 

1. Go to http://www.peoplesinfonet.org.uk/ 

2. Click on the orange tab - Children and Young People’s Disability Register 

3. Read the information page, if you are happy to continue, you will need to create a PIN account 

before joining the Register.  To do this click the blue Register button at the bottom of the page.  

If you already have an account, click the blue Sign In button. 

4. Once you are signed into your PIN account, please click on the Create New Children & Young 

People Disability Register Entry 

 

What if I need support to register? 

Please contact Family Information Service by email fis@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk or by phone 0800 

073 8800 
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